
 

 

 

Hemlock Woolly Adelgid 

Informational Seminar! 

For more information, contact Dr. Shikha Singh via                                                                           
email (shikha.singh@macd.org) or phone (517-395-2089) 

 

This seminar is brought to you by the JLW CISMA, funded in part by the   
Michigan Invasive Species Grant Program (www.michigan.gov/invasives).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a FREE virtual seminar!   
 

Hemlock woolly adelgid (HWA; Adelges tsugae) is an invasive insect that has 
destroyed eastern (Tsuga canadensis) and Carolina (T. caroliniana) hemlocks 
in much of their North American range.  Currently HWA can be found in six 
Michigan counties along Lake Michigan; Allegan, Benzie, Mason, Muskegon, 
Oceana, and Ottawa.  HWA was recently found in the Nichols Arboretum in 
Washtenaw County.  The State of Michigan and its partners have been    
working to prevent the further spread of this invasive pest within the 
state.  Robert Miller from the Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural 
Development will provide information on this destructive pest, Michigan's  
response efforts and what you can do to protect hemlocks on your property.  

 

Thursday July 20, 2023 

2:00pm to 3:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register here or scan the code above: tinyurl.com/JLWHWA 
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